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School information 
 
The office will be closed during half term.  
If you need to contact holiday club, please 
call/text the school mobile 07983 266209.  
If your query is not urgent, you can still 
email 
admin@nurseryschool.nottingham.sch.uk 
or 
reception@nurseryschool.nottingham.sch.
uk and your email will be picked up when 
we return on 1st November. 

We hope you have a great half term break, 
whatever you are doing.  If you are leaving 
the country, please ensure you check the 
re-entry requirements to the UK to see if 
you need to test or isolate as some 
countries are still operating COVID 
restrictions. 

More information about travel can be 
found at;  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-
abroad-from-england-during-coronavirus-
covid-19 

 

 

Dear Parents… 

Nottingham Nursery’s Nourishing Nature 
Project.  

Mrs Kiani is offering hands on activities in the 
Forest Garden for children and their families who 
are currently in the Panda, Elephant and Penguin 
class. You and your children will be taking part in 
outdoor activities such as; balancing on bridges; 
apple picking/pressing; den/shelter building; 
outdoor fire and cooking and lots more! Siblings 
are welcome 

These sessions will run on a Wednesday from 
9am-10am and 12.45pm-1.45pm. 

If you are interested in taking part in our 
Nourishing Nature Project please speak to a 
member of staff or email Mrs Kiani  

Uzma.kiani@nurseryschool.nottingham.sch.
uk  

 

Lovell House Infact School Taster Sessions 

 

 

 

For any parents interested in sending their 
children to Lovell House Infant School they are 
inviting children from our setting to their 
upcoming Reception Taster Sessions. These 
sessions are for children who will be starting 
Reception in September 2022. This opportunity is 
for you and your child to visit the classroom 
environment for a morning of fun activities and 
to gain a better understanding of what’s on offer 
by speaking to the Senior Leadership Team. 
There will be stories, songs and exciting things to 
make!  
The session with be 9am-10.15am on the 
following dates: 
Wednesday 3rd November 2021 
Friday 19th November 2021 
Wednesday 3rd December 2021 
If any parents are interested in the Taster 
Sessions, you can register a place at  

https://nottinghamhigh.co.uk/admissions-form/ 

 

Key dates 

15th October – Inset day for all 
children. 

18th October to 29th October – 
half term holiday for children 
unless paying for private provision 
where holiday club is open. 

Monday 1st November – Back to 
school! 


